
News Releases

Travel Advisory - Air Canada resumes flights to Port-au-Prince,
Haiti
MONTREAL, March 2 /CNW Telbec/ - Air Canada is resuming scheduled service to Port-au-Prince, Haiti, following the re-opening of
Toussaint Louverture International Airport (PAP) to limited commercial operations. Air Canada's weekly flights departing Montréal
will resume on Tuesday March 9, 2010. Service to Port-au-Prince was suspended January 19, 2010 following the closure of the
airport to commercial flights.

As the airport has been re-opened to limited commercial operations following the effects of the earthquake in Haiti, flight
schedules are subject to change. Air Canada recommends customers check their Flight Status at aircanada.com, or call Air
Canada's automated flight information system at 1-888-422-7533 prior to leaving for the airport.

For further information: Isabelle Arthur (Montréal), (514) 422-5788; Peter Fitzpatrick (Toronto), (416) 263-5576; Angela Mah (Vancouver), (604) 270-5741; Internet: aircanada.com

https://mraircanada.mediaroom.com/news-releases
http://www.aircanada.com/en/travelinfo/traveller/flightstatus/index.html

